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To: "cdyson@irvingtonva.gov" <cdyson@irvingtonva.gov>

Mr. Dyson,

I'm writing to let you know that I'm interested in the Planning Commission vacancy.  I live full-time in
Irvington and have been a resident for over two years.  

I'm a registered architect and have just recently retired after over forty years of practice.  My practice area
was healthcare and my project role was project management.  My last firm was Stantec -
https://www.stantec.com/en - and I practiced in Washington DC.  I was a principal in this firm.

If you or others would like to meet with me I can be reached at a.jw@hotmail.com or 804 450 2871.

Thank you,

Allen Whitaker, AIA Emeritus
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